
 

Otters Class Newsletter  
Friday 14th March 2025 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have recapped the Easter story and the sacrifices Jesus made. 

In English, we have read through the chapters about the Great North Race and made little 

books outlining the story of the race. 

In Maths, we have continued with our fractions topic, looking at improper fractions and mixed 

numbers. 

In Topic, we looked at longitude and latitude as well as comparing the daylight hours in the 

UK, the Arctic and Antarctica.  

This week’s theme in Collective Worship was the Kingdom 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall: Louis and Rosie for their detailed books about the Great North Race. 

Headteacher's Award: Vihaan for always showing respect and Molly for showing love and 

being particularly helpful this week 

Shining Stars: Louis x2, Molly, Rosie, Ed, Orson,  

Pupil Voice: “We have got rid of all the wee wee straw, what next?” – Rosie after cleaning out 

the Alpaca pen. 

 

Reminders & Messages 

Tuesday 18th and Wednesday 19th March – Parent Consultations – if you haven’t booked an 

appointment with me, send me a Dojo and I’ll do my best to accommodate. I will be sending 

out a reminder of appointment times on Monday. 

Thursday 20th March – Farm school for Year 3 

Friday 21st March – Crazy Hair Day and Fundraising stalls for Comic Relief 

 


